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Upcoming 
Events  

 

February 2018 
13th Art Lit Training-Cafeteria  
        8:30am-10am  
14th School Assembly  
16th Coffee with the Principals  
        8:00-8:45 am  
16th Popcorn Friday  
19th President’s Day – School Closed  
21st&22nd Passport Check 
23rd Bingo Night  
27th Donuts with Dudes 7:30-8:30 am  
28th Dr. Seuss Birthday Celebration -     
        Dress like a book character 
 

March 2018 
1st & 2nd Conferences – No Students  
8th    Science Fair 6:30 pm  
12th Hearing Screening (K & 1st      
        Grade) 8:15am-11:00am  
14th School Assembly  
14th PTC Board Mtg 6:30pm  
        General Mtg 7:30pm  
16th Popcorn Friday 
 21st&22nd Passport Check  
22nd Kindergarten Orientation  
         6:00-7:15 pm  
26th-30th Spring Break - School 

Closed 

President’s Message 

 
Happy February Hiteon Families! 
 
Thanks for your attendance at the Internet Safety Meeting and PTC General Meeting. 
We have published additional internet safety resources and PTC General meeting 
notes on the PTC Website for those of you who were unable to attend. 
 
Volunteer Spotlight! Our volunteers mean the world to us and this month we want to 
recognize two individuals who have been such an amazing support to us this year. 
Heidi Brown and Angeliou Hafer can be seen frequently during the week updating our 
event boards, helping with Popcorn Friday, teaching Art Lit lessons and are always 
ready to jump in and lend a hand.  
 
Volunteer Hours: Did you know we receive grant money based on the number of 
volunteer hours we log through MVP? Your time gives money back to our school so 
please remember to log your hours. If you have past hours you can still log them as 
well. You can find instructions on how to log hours through MVP on the PTC website 
under Hiteon Logistics and Links. 
 
Volunteer Badges:  We have moved the location for picking up your completed 
volunteer badge.  These are now stored in the front office at the volunteer check in 
station.  New badge requests will be completed on the second and fourth Wednesday 
each month and placed in the above-mentioned location upon completion. 
 
In closing, if you have any questions or would like to learn more about open volunteer 
opportunities we’d be excited to hear from you! 
 
Alicia and Marilee ~ PTC Co-Presidents 
president@hiteonptc.org 

 

Presidents:   

  Marilee Shafer and Alicia Schenbeck 
  Email:  president@hiteonptc.org 
 

First Vice Presidents (Fundraising): 

  Amy Harrison 
  Email: vp1fundraising@hiteonptc.org 
 

Second Vice Presidents (Committees): 

  Courtney Geller and Shawna Grigsby 
  Email: vp2committees@hiteonptc.org 

Treasurer:    

  Megan Mumford 
  Email: treasurer@hiteonptc.org 
 

Volunteer Coordinators: 

  Laura Harding 
Email: volcoord@hiteonptc.org 

 

Secretary: 

  Kristin Glover  
  Email: secretary@hiteonptc.org 
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Lost and Found 
Hiteon Elementary has a 30 day Lost and Found Policy.  The Lost and Found is completely emptied once a month.  
If your student is missing a coat, lunchbox, water bottle or hat, these items can often be found in the Lost and Found.  
Items may float around the building for a while before they end up in the Lost and Found, so be sure to check back 
often.  Thank you for labeling items with your student’s last name so they can easily be returned. 
Take a moment to stop by and search through the Lost and Found (or remind your student to do so) before noon on 
Thursday, February 15th.  That is when ALL unclaimed items will be donated to the Beaverton School District 
Clothes Closet for district families in need.  
 

 

Calling all Hiteon families--SAVE THE DATES! 

Our Annual Fun Run will be on Thursday, April 19th and Friday, April 20th.  Please keep an eye out in the coming 
weeks for Fun Run information being sent home with your child and requests for the many volunteer opportunities 

that will help make this event successful. Fun Run is always such an exciting time each year because of the 
generosity of our Hiteon community. 

 

This is the biggest fundraising event of the school year ~   
It helps pay for all of the wonderful programs supported by the PTC!  

Art Literacy 
Passport 

Room Parties  
PTC Grants 
Bingo Night 

Family Dance 

Science Fair 
New Technology 

Reading Incentive 
Assemblies 

Staff Accounts 
      ... and much, much more! 

 

Join us for the second planning meeting Feb. 15 at 7:00pm at Beaverton City Library. 
Please email vp1fundraising@hiteonptc.org if you are interested in helping with the planning committee. 

 



 
Hiteon Family Bingo Night 

Friday, February 23
th

 6-8pm 
First game at 6:30 

 

BASKET RAFFLE 
Help support our 5th graders fundraising efforts with purchasing raffle tickets for an exciting basket filled to the brim 

with awesome things.  Each 5th grade class has chosen a theme and filled a basket. Those baskets will be raffled off 
at the end of BINGO Night.  The themes are: 

Mr. Steiwer - Nintendo 
Mrs. Dodd - Arts and Crafts 

Mr. Chamberlin - Disney 
Mr. Bailey - Family Adventure 

 
Tickets will be available to purchase after school Feb. 19-23 or at Bingo Night. 

$1 for 1 ticket or $5 for 6 tickets 
You do not have to be present to win 

   Donuts with Dudes Event    
Tuesday, February 27, 7:30 – 8AM 

 
Come to the Hiteon gym and enjoy a light breakfast with your Dude (or Dudette).  We will be serving donut holes and 

muffins, along with fruit and a drink, before school begins.  This is a great way to spend time with your child before 
they head off to class and also meet others in the Hiteon community. 

 

To make this day a success, we need volunteers to help set-up, serve and clean-up.  If you are interested in helping 
with this event, please sign-up using MyVolunteerPage.com.  We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

                                                    
 

 

Thursday, March 8, 2018   6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 

That’s right! It’s time to let those scientific minds fly and design an experiment reflecting your curiosity and interests. 
You can do an experiment, create an invention, or reverse engineer an existing product – your choice! 
 
Key dates are: 

 Science Expo Assemblies are on Friday January 19. 

 Entry forms sent home on Friday January 26 



 Deadline for registration is Friday Feb 9 

 Project boards go home on Friday Feb 16 

 Science Expo night is Thursday March 8. 
 
Here are a few guidelines for participating: 
1. Pick a project idea and sign up, either individually or with Hiteon friends/siblings - up to four students may work 

together. Only one entry form is needed per project. The parent signing the form must ensure that all 
parents are aware and in agreement. (Students should only officially participate in 1 project registered for the 
Expo). 
 

2. You may work with your family to do your project, but remember it should be your work and your words 
explaining it! 
 

3. Review safety guidelines below. Bring your completed project board to school anytime between 6:00pm and 
6:30pm on the night of the Expo. Project reviewing will begin at 6:30 starting with projects done by 
kindergarteners and progressing by grade through fifth graders. Once your project is reviewed you can pick up 
your participation prize! This is not a competition, so relax, have fun, and enjoy! 

 
4. Additional tips for parents and students, including online resources for project ideas can be found on the Hiteon 

PTC Website at: http://hiteonptc.org/our-enrichment-programs/science-fair/ 
 

5. Please contact karlmeyer@comcast.net with any questions.  
 

New option for Hiteon Apparel 
There is now a new way to add to your Hiteon spirit gear! Head over to Big Frog Custom T-shirts 
in the Murray Scholls Town Center. Anyone who comes in and mentions Hiteon PTC can 
purchase a standard T-shirt with the Hiteon logo for $12.39 or a standard long sleeve T-shirt for 
$16.39. You can also talk with them about putting the Hiteon logo on other things like sweatshirts, 
hats, etc. Big Frog is located at 14795 SW Murray Scholls Drive, Suite 107 (near Chipotle). 
 

Attention 5th Grade Parents 
Facebook 
Did you know that there is a Facebook group just for Hiteon 5th Grade? It's a busy year and it's a great place to keep 
up to date. It is a closed group so you are welcome to post yearbook pictures there as well. Go here to join 
today. https://www.facebook.com/groups/1015341785285957/ 
 
Yearbook 
The deadline for submitting baby pictures for the Hiteon 5th Grade yearbook has passed but we still have quite a few 
pictures that need to be collected. We don’t want to leave anyone out, so if you would like to have your child 
included, please send pictures to Hiteonyearbook2018@gmail.com as soon as possible.  We are also still accepting 
pictures from all grades/school events. We will try to fit as many great memories in as possible, so please send us 
anything you’ve got! If possible please let us know which grade your child was in when the picture was taken so that 
we can sort things more easily on our end. We are starting to put the book together, so the sooner you get your 
pictures in, the more likely they will be to be included. If you have any questions, please contact 5th Grade Yearbook 
Coordinators Kristin Glover and Galina Voloshinov. 
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